
Several of our scouts headed 
off to the South African Jambo-
ree (SANJAMB) at Doornkloof 
near Kroonstad in the Free 

State from 8 to 16 December.  

Guppie had the daunting task 
of accompanying the gang on 

the 16 hour bus trip but judg-
ing by the photos, he had the 

most fun! 

The scouts were undoubtedly 
prepared for the water, mud, 
sun and fun and arrived home 

exhausted but elated. 
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We wish you 
a blessed 
Christmas 
and a joyous 
New Year! 

 



Our rowdy troop hiked 
over to  Almond Farm on 
Westerdale Road on 20 
October where they 

slept under the stars. 

The scouts celebrated 
the year end with a 
paintball shoot out at 
òHostile Paintballó on 

17 November. 
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